
AGM: LDWA London Capital Challenge 2024 Report 

The Capital Challenge in 2024 is taking place on Saturday the 6th April and will be following the 
original route. 

The event is sold out (220 parAcipants) and has a healthy waiAng list. RegistraAons formally close on 
the 15th February. 

The checkpoints have been confirmed apart from the one in Paddington StaAon (due to new Health 
and Safety rules) and so I am working on what an alternaAve opAon might be. 

We have a number of Marshalls signed up and final details of all CPs and arrangements will be sent 
out in March – any further volunteers to help on the day are always welcome. 

Susanne has completed the route Recce and the draO descripAon and GPX will be finalised on the 
Marshalls walk in March. 

The budget was submiRed to the CommiRee and is esAmaAng a profit, however the exact amount 
will be finalised over the coming months. 

I look forward to seeing many of you on the day, either as a volunteer or parAcipant. 


